KANSAS STATE COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE AND APPLIED SCIENCE

Manhattan, Kansas

December 16, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

E . M

To date I have not heard from Mr. Ira Henry about the check. Our Business Office is after me, and I would appreciate it if you can get in touch with this gentleman again and ask him to settle the account at an early date.

Kind personal regards and best wishes for the Holiday Season, and I am

Sincerely yours,

Frank L. Myers
Assistant to the Director

Department of Physical Education and Athletics.